
Schedule Access 

• Schedules were posted on PowerSchool on July 25. 

• Students can access their schedule through their PowerSchool Account. 

• If students need to claim their PowerSchool Account or reset their account, 

instructions are posted on the school’s website or can be picked up in the 

Student Services Office. 

• Parents can access their student’s schedule through their parent account. 

• If parents need to create a PowerSchool Account, instructions are posted on 

the school’s website or can be picked up in the Student Services Office. 

• If students and are parents are having trouble logging into their account, they 

may stop by the school and pick up a copy of the student schedule. Parents 

should bring a picture I.D. 

• Students will also receive a copy of their schedule on the 1st day of school 

during 1st period. 

Schedule Adjustments 

• Students who have questions about their schedule may send an email to their 

assigned counselor. 

• Please allow two school days for a response and please do not send duplicate 

emails as this slows down the response time. 

• Schedule changes end at 3 P.M. on August 22 in order to prepare for Freshmen 

Orientation on the 23rd and Open House on the 24. 

• Again, there will be NO changes on August 23, 24 or 25. 

• Schedule changes will be considered again after the first day of school. 

 

A-C  Ms. Albanese nalbanese@wcpss.net 

D-He  Ms. Saldanha pleech-saldanha@wcpss.net 

Hi-Me  Mr. Eaton  featon2@wcpss.net 

Mi-Sc  Ms. Rogers  vrogers2@wcpss.net 

Se-Z  Ms. Oxendine soxendine@wcpss.net 

Dean  Mr. Greene  egreene@wcpss.net 
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